
  

 

 

 

           
Marseilles February 8, 2023 

 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
 
Please be informed that NEMO vessel MSC TOMOKO voy. 0NNEPE1MA will not call REUNION directly because of 
strike announcement on planned date of call 09/02. 
 
The cargo to REUNION discharged at PORT LOUIS on 07/02 from MSC TOMKO will be reloaded on MSC RAFAELA 
voy 1NNSZE1MA Etd PORT LOUIS 10/02, Eta REUNION 13/02. 
 
Those Eta may be changed, we will keep you informed in case of any changes. 
 
 
 

 
 
Our sales team remains at disposal for further information you may need. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
CMA CGM HO Indian Ocean lines 
 
 
 
 
 
 


